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P&F Contacts: 

Chairperson- 
Jonathan Egan

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com

Vice Chairperson: 
Nick Andrioff

liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer-
Brad Marron

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

Secretary-
Linda Jarvis

liwarapf@gmail.com

LAD’s Committee-
liwaralads@gmail.com

Classroom Reps-
liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed
to the P&F Secretary

P&F Meetings are held
every term in weeks 2 & 7 at

7pm in the Liwara Hall. 
All are invited to attend

Dear Families, 

What an amazing parents night we had,
congratulations to all that won raffle prizes and
games prizes on the night. I am sure you all had
as much fun as we did!

It was fantastic seeing all the amazing characters
our kids dressed up as for Book Week, and even
better to watch the live action Hungry Caterpillar
from our Liwara Teachers. What a great morning!

We hope all the Dads and Father figures will have an
amazing Fathers day on the 7  September, I hope you
will get a chance to celebrate on the Saturday with
our Liwara Big Game night. Hope to see you there!
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Next P&F Meeting: 
Tuesday 2nd

September 7pm

Next Fair Meeting: 
Monday 25  th

August 7pm


